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2022 4-H Swine Show Results  

 

The 4-H Swine Show was held at the Macoupin County Fairgrounds on Wednesday, June 8. Young pork 

producers had the opportunity to showcase their hard work with their animals and compete for awards.  

Members were judged on their showmanship, fitting, and overall care of their animals. 

 

Joe Limbach of Chillicothe, Missouri served as swine show judge and Cindy Stayton of Carlinville 

served as show superintendent. The following members were given awards for their projects: 

  

Class Champion Feb Gilt 

Luke Wolff, Shipman 

Reserve Class Champion Feb Gilt 

 Lane Gowin, Medora 

Class Champion Pair of Gilts 

 Maycee Hampton, Carlinville 

Reserve Grand Champion Barrow 

 Lane Gowin, Medora (Crossbred) 

Class Champion Barrows  

 Sara Wiese, Carlinville (Spot) 

 Sam Wiese, Carlinville (Duroc)  

 Ashlyn Killam (Heavyweight-Crossbred) 

Reserve Class Champion Barrows 

Sara Wiese, Carlinville (Spot) 

Lillian Foiles, Plainview (Duroc) 

Lane Gowin, Medora (Lightweight-Crossbred) 

Taylor Harding, Carlinville (Heavyweight-Crossbred) 

Class Champion Pair of Barrows 

 Sara Wiese, Carlinville 

Reserve Class Champion Pair of Barrows 

 Luke Wolff, Shipman 

Junior Showmanship (8-13 years old) 

 Lane Gowin, Medora 

Sr. Showmanship (14 and older) 

 Sam Wiese, Carlinville  

  

4-H members receiving blue ribbons and class awards for their projects were: Luke Wolff of Shipman; Tucker 

Ahrling and Lillian Foiles of Plainview; Lane Gowin of Medora; Maycee Hampton, Taylor Harding, Ashlyn 

Killam, Makenna Harding, Sam Wiese, and Sara Wiese of Carlinville. 
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The 4-H Program of Macoupin County extends thanks to the Macoupin County Pork Producers, John and Carol 

Schaefer Family, and Jeff Behme Farms for their sponsorship of the swine show awards. 

  

For more information on the 4-H swine show or any other 4-H activities, please contact the  

University of Illinois Extension- Macoupin County Office at 217/854-9604. 

 

 

 


